
RDRA Committee Meeting 

30
th

 March 2015 

Holmbush 7.30p.m. 

 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Sue Barrow (Treasurer), Philip Koniotes,  

Louise Harbutt   (Secretary) 

 

A special meeting was called to discuss a new quotation for the road to be resurfaced. 

 

 

Road Repairs 

 

 Following the committee meeting on 9
th

 March, a resident suggested a 

professional motorway repair company called Drivepoint could resurface the 

entire drive at trade price.  The company carries out repairs to motorways to the 

required standards.  

 

 John and Philip had met with Olly from Drivepoint who advised a cost of £34,200 

for the entire resurfacing which would take less than a day causing minimal 

disruption for residents. 

 

 It was agreed to approach all residents asking for their support as this would mean 

in future years only minor repairs such as crumbling edges would be required and 

these would be paid for by the Association’s existing assets. 

 

 In order to pay for the resurfacing cost and retain a small amount for minor 

repairs, it is proposed to ask each household if they are willing to contribute a 

one-off payment of £250.00 which replaces the annual £60 subscription. 

 

 John will draft a letter for committee members to circulate and the proposal will 

be added to the Agenda for the AGM in July. 

 

 


